
 

Dear INPS member, 

Next Thursday, May 2, 2019 begins the “Idaho Gives” campaign. This is a funding drive dedicated to 
raise money for Idaho-based non-profit organizations. The Idaho Native Plant Society participating in 
this funding drive to raise funds for native plant research and education projects.  

We ask you to participate in the drive by contributing to INPS (or any other non-profit organization you 
choose) and encourage other people you know to do the same.  

Our organization is dedicated to promoting interest in native plants and plant communities and 
collecting and sharing information on all phases of the botany of native plants in Idaho. We seek to 
foster an understanding and appreciation of our native flora and to preserve this rich heritage for future 
generations. “Idaho Gives” is a great way for us to complete our mission as an organizations of plant 
enthusiasts.  

Any amount of giving will help fund the purchase of native seeds, research needs such as travel and 
campground fees, all the way up to funding an entire research project. Funds raised will also help to 
fund publication of the quarterly newsletter, Sage Notes. 

Thank you in advance for your participation in the nonprofit giving day. 

Sincerely, 
Stephen Love 
INPS President 


